Kess, Quinn

From: Anne Voloshin«i I8 R
Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2013 6:28 PM
To: CTPS

Subject: Re: Puppie Mills

| purchased a dog at a pet store for my children at Xmas and they told me that the dog was nearly 6 months old and after
they passed that age they were " disposed" of. As much as we learned to love this puppy it eventually cost me over
$15000.00 in vet bills ( can be verified) before he passed away. _
1 do not recommend anyone buying any live animal from a pet store. A.Voloshin




